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Fish for the Future Foundation



Background on the Sustainable 
Fisheries Leadership Awards 
program; and,
MAFAC’s role and involvement.



Launched in the Fall of 2005
This is the third annual solicitation for 
nominations
Recognizes outstanding performance, 
achievements, and leadership that promotes 
best stewardship practices for the sustained 
use of the Nation's living marine resources. 



Special Recognition Award 
Stewardship and Sustainability Award 
Conservation Partnership Award 
Science, Research and Technology Award 
Coastal Habitat Restoration Award 
Public Education, Community Service & Media 
Award 



48 nominations received for the 2006 awards
60 nominations received for the 2007 awards
One sponsor in 2006 vs 16 sponsors in 2007
100 attendees 2006 awards ceremony
150 attendees 2007 awards ceremony



At the request of the NOAA Under Secretary, 
MAFAC helped to establish the awards program. 
MAFAC agreed to serve as the external review 
panel for nominations received.
MAFAC helped to establish the criteria for the six 
award categories



November 13, 2007—Opening of the 2008 Nomination Process, 
Federal Register Notice soliciting nominations 

February 11, 2008—Deadline for submission of nominations

February 25, 2008—Start of MAFAC review process

March 10, 2008—MAFAC Deadline for submission of evaluation 
forms 
◦ Fish for the Future Foundation will combine all nomination forms

and MAFAC evaluations into a bound book, which will serve as 
NMFS Leadership guide to selecting award recipients

March 31, 2008—AA for Fisheries will Notify Winners

April 7, 2008—Publicly Announce Winners

June 2008—Awards Ceremony in Washington, DC in conjunction 
with Oceans week



Evaluation process and form will follow the 
format and procedure from 2006 and 2007
Evaluation form has not been changed
Nomination forms will be posted online and you 
will be able to review and evaluate from your own 
computer
All of the information and specific instructions on 
the review and evaluation will be sent to you via 
email at the start of the review and evaluation 
period
http://www.fish4thefuturefoundation.org/html/awards_review.htm







Nomination and review process was designed 
with strong input from MAFAC to ensure that 
the most meritorious nominees would be 
selected
MAFAC’s full involvement in the evaluation is 
crucial to the integrity of the process
In 2007, 17 members submitted evaluations
Goal for 2008=Full Participation in review and 
evaluation process
Any suggestions or room for improvement in 
the process?



In February of 2008 expect to receive 
correspondence with specific instructions on 
the review and evaluation process.
Your participation and input are essential. 
Contact Fish for the Future Foundation with 
any further comments or thoughts
(Michele.Shea@fish4thefuturefoundation.org)


